
 

 

 

Michael Esteban Receives Frost Scholarship 

Mr. Michael Esteban of the University of South Florida has been awarded a Frost Scholarship to study at 
the University of Oxford. The Frost Scholarship funds current students of the State University System of 
Florida (SUSF) to study one-year, full-time master’s courses in science, technology, engineering and 
mathematics (‘STEM’ subjects) at the University of Oxford. The Frost scholarship will allow Michael to 
complete an MSc in Water Science Policy and Management at the University of Oxford. Completion of 
this graduate program will allow Michael to explore the policy and management aspects of his future 
career and enable him to develop his engineering research into practical solutions for coastal cities. 

Michael, an Honors College senior, will graduate from USF in May with his Bachelor of Science degree in 
Civil Engineering with a concentration in Environmental Engineering. He represents the USF College of 
Engineering, where his achievements inside and outside of the classroom have been noted.  He is on the 

Academic Scholars Award. In 2012, Michael was awarded a National Oceanic and Atmospheric 
Administration (NOAA) Ernest F. Hollings scholarship. The Hollings Scholarship Program provides 
undergraduate students with awards that include academic assistance (up to a maximum of $8,000 per -USA. He has 
served as the organization’s Vice-President from 2011-2012 and was the Event Coordinator for their 
signature fundraising event, "EWB Run for Water". Michael recently competed as part of a seven person 
team on the USF Capstone Waste Water Design Team. His team’s project was conducted for the 
Hillsborough County Public Utilities Department. The designs they completed for the county were 



presented and won at both the Florida Water Resource Conference (state) and the Water Environment 

http://ons.usf.edu/

